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Oregon needs a health care study -
Now we have the chance to get one: HB 3260!

Keep health care reform in Oregon alive and well. Take actíon NOIV.

The Oregon House Health Care Committee will consider a sãtdg of heø,lth catz
flnønclng optlotts ln Oregon Fifteen other states and the federal government already
completed over 25 studies, but not Oregon. Oregon needs this study if it ever wants to
achieve effective health care reform.

HB 3260 is sponsored by state Representatives Michael Dembrow and Jennifer
Williamson and by Senators Chip Shields and Laurie Monnes Anderson. The House
hearing ts Aprll St'n; a Senate hearing is not yet scheduled.

If this bill passes, the Oregon Health Authority will supervise a study comparing at
least four optlott"s for heølth cant flnønclng:

1. Implementing tlre Affordable Care ácúwithout modifrcation,
2. Adding a publlc optlon in the state insurance exchange,
3. Statewide slnglc pqger health care, and...
4. "Other."

The bill directs the OHA to "solicit gifts, grants and other funds from public and
private sources" to pay for the study.

Please read the bilt and take action. Check as many boxes as you can:

ã*"enthusiastically endorse HB 3260, Oregon's health care financing study.
T'
t I We are unable to endorse specific bills, but we enthusiastically endorse a

study of Oregon's health care financing alternatives.

t ] We want to testi$r at the HB 3260 hearing on April 5u", if possible.

Please send this form and your replies back to HCAO: info@hcao.ors.

Don't forget to visit, call, or write your state reptesentøtlae and senator. Tell them
you

Position ht'rfd M?ftngØ

Address:

Tllotm\1,oP_

want it NOV/.

Date


